[image: image1.png]GRANDVWALILEY
STATE UNIVERSITY







MEMORANDUM

TO:


Jerry Montag, Registrar 






FROM:
Gayle R. Davis, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:
University Curriculum Committee Action

DATE:

December 8, 2008


Cc:

Attached Distribution List


This is to inform you that I have approved the following and have forwarded the original, signed form to the Registrar’s Office.  

NEW COURSE:
UCC Log#

[6571]
GPY 385
Economic Geography of the United States – 3 Credits:  Approved


COURSE CHANGE:
UCC Log#
[6646]
LS 201

Introduction to Law – Change in Number; Change in Description – 3 Credits:  Approved

[6647]
LS 324 SWS
Legal Research and Writing – Change Number, Change Description; Change Prerequisites 

[6650]
LS 420

Property and Probate Law – Change in Prerequisites – 3 Credits:  Approved

[6651]
LS 422

Commercial Law – Change in Prerequisites – 3 Credits: Approved. 
[6642]
LS 426

Civil Litigation – Change Description; Change Prerequisites – 3 Credits:  Approved

[6652]
LS 428

Factual Investigation – Change Prerequisites – 3 Credits:  Approved

[6648]
LS 490

Legal Studies Internship – Change in Credit; Change in Prerequisites – 3 Credits:  Approved




       – 3 Credits:  Approved

 [6645]
LS 495

Legal Thought (Capstone) – Change Description; Change Prerequisites; Change in Other 




       – 3 Credits:  Approved
COURSE CHANGE with General Education Impact
UCC Log#
[6616]
SCI  225

Integrated Life Science for K-8 Teachers – Change Description; Change Prerequisites; Change Activity; 


  Significant change to General Education course – 4 Credits:  Approved 

COURSE CHANGE - DROP
UCC Log#
[6409]
CPH 278

Color Positive Photography - 4 Credits:  Approved

PROGRAM CHANGE:

College of  Liberal Arts and Sciences
      School of Communications
[6567]
Photography – Change in Major: Approved
Distribution List 
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